
From: Collison, Thomas M
To: DMV All Users <DMV-All@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Rose, Boykin <Rose_Boykin@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/5/2001 11:06:07 AM
Subject: FW: Fraudulent Documents

-----Original Message-----
From: Collison, Thomas M
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2001 11:04 AM
To: Huggins, Wanda F.
Subject: Fraudulent Documents

On 11-5-01 at the North Augusta field office three Hispanic male attempted to get drivers licenses using fraudulent Puerto 
Rico birth certificates. Their names are as follows: Jafet Ricardo Becerrill, Alberto Arroyo Luna, & Jomar Alexis Velazquez 
Gonzales, all three individuals birth certificates had the same control # 0079231. The birth certificates were taken and held 
for SLED. Please be on the alert if these individuals attempt to reapply at another field office
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